
Darrin E. Golden
Executive Director

NECA/IBEW Family Medical Care Plan
Rockville, Maryland

Darrin E. Golden serves as the executive director of the NECA/IBEW 
Family Medical Care Plan (FCMP). The FMCP is a national Taft-Hartley 
health and welfare plan that covers approximately 40,000 electrical 
workers and their families. Darrin’s experience and career spans over 
30 years in the electrical industry, he started in 1991 as an electrical 
apprentice, where he served a five-year apprenticeship and earned  
his classification as a journeyman wireman. In addition to his 
professional credentials, he holds a master’s degree in public 
administration and a bachelor of arts degree with a double major in 
labor history and business administration. In addition to his academic 
accomplishments, he is a proud veteran of the United States Navy.  
He served honorably at home and abroad as a naval aircrewman in 
the U.S. Navy and U.S. Naval Reserves for eight years. Over a  
33-year career with the IBEW, Darrin has served the IBEW locally 
and nationally in various capacities as a local union officer,  
trustee, and staff member.


